
I am a concerned neighbor near the Lawrence Memorial Hospital in Medford Ma, It is 
unclear the need to build the new Ambulatory Surgical Center.  What is the Master Plan 
?  Why are they not able to retrofit the existing building to meet the need for the 
Center?  These question have not been presented in full and it makes me concerned 
that other less favorable uses will be used for the hospital as a whole.  There is a strong 
need to insure that these question are all answered before any new building are put up. 

 

Sincerely  

Robert J Connor 

 

 

 




